Harvester Pross Jan. 6, 1945.

L, Plough, Mor.

We are returning liercwith two addressosraph ribbons shinped
on our Requisition No. 6, dated Decerber 19, 1944, as they will not work
on our new machlle,

we are also encloging an old ribbon that was taken off of our

machine, and ask that you please serd us two ribbong similayr to it.

J. C, Ballard
works Aud itor




